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[CE SBAC] Snow / Rain plans for Thursday

Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org> Mon, Apr 1, 2024 at 11:27 AM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Dear SBAC members,
On Thursday there is a forecast of a significant weather event, which may impact the scheduled Community Forum.
The council chambers are available next Wednesday, and that is the fall back plan after consulting with Chairs Jordan

and Voltz.

The plan will be for the chairs to consult with Dr. Record and Matt Sturgis on Wednesday morning as the forecast
clarifies, and make the call on the event by 9 am Wednesday.

We will distribute via the Town's email distribution system that the call will be made Wednesday morning and an
update on the event's status, the potential for a reschedule and the date, time, and location will also be posted on the
website.

We all understand that it is not ideal, however based on the last weather event last week, we felt it prudent to discuss
and have alternate plans available.

Thank you, and have a good morning.

Matt
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capeelizabethschools.org
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